

Stevens High School

4215 Raider Road Rapid City, SD 57702 P (605) 394-4051

Dear Parents/Guardians of Incoming Freshmen (Class of 2026):

On February 22, 2022, at 6:30 pm the staff at Stevens High School invites you and your 8th grade child to the Stevens High School Theater where staff will provide an information session on high school registration and successful transition from middle school to high school. We look forward to working with you in the upcoming years as your child progresses through high school, preparing for high school graduation and postsecondary pursuits.

It is important to spend time explaining educational opportunities, academies, registration process, graduation requirements, and successful transition, including helpful tips for parents and students to meet academic goals. We will provide valuable information and answer questions to help you and your child make quality decisions as you prepare for Stevens High School.

The following is an agenda of the evening:

- 6:30 7:05 pm Presentation in the Stevens High School Theater
- 7:05 8:00 pm Information booths in the link hallway. Students will receive detailed information
 on courses, and teachers and administrators will be present to answer questions. Information on
 sports, fine arts, and activities will also be available.

If you are not available to make this event, information will be posted on the Stevens High School website. We look forward to meeting you on February 22, 2022, at 6:30 pm in the Stevens High School Theater.

Sincerely,

Jocelyn Hafner Principal